Sonia Chan
109/120 Saunders St
Pyrmont NSW 2009

14 February 2017

Michele Nettlefold

Department of Planning & Environment
Level 22, 320 Pitt St

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Ms Nettlefold,
Re: Harbourside Redeve_lopment

| am writing expressing my concerns about the redevelopment of Harbourside. There are plans for
two tall residential towers which seem to dominate the skylines of Harbourside. The bulk and scale
seem excessive and do not fit with the rest of the existing buildings along the precinct. My other
concerns are the shadowing of neighbouring residential buildings obscuring views and natural light. |
urge the government authorities to reject this proposal.

| support the retail and commercial redevelopment and as a resident | feel that the Harbourside
should greatly benefit the public for local Sydney residents and tourist to enjoy, not lining the
pockets of developers with the residential component.

Yours sincerely,

L

Sonia Chan



